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I have the honour to refer to Security Council resolution 1100 (1997) of
27 March 1997, by which the Council decided to extend the mandate of the United
Nations Military Observer Mission in Liberia (UNOMIL) until 30 June 1997.

I should like to inform the Council that Mr. Anthony B. Nyakyi (United
Republic of Tanzania), who has been serving as my Special Representative for
Liberia since 11 December 1994, will be completing his assignment on
15 April 1997. Mr. Nyakyi has performed his duties with professionalism and
distinction and has made an important contribution to the cause of peace in
Liberia, often under difficult circumstances.

Following the usual consultations, it is my intention to appoint
Mr. Tuliameni Kalomoh, who is currently serving as Permanent Secretary in the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Namibia, to succeed Mr. Nyakyi as my Special
Representative for Liberia.

I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. ANNAN
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